
Our Newest Prayer Letter
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,            March 2017  
   
We have been staying busy again this month. During the first year and a half of deputation, my 
family and I were never apart, and we had not flown to any of our meetings. However, in a span 
of five or six weeks, I have been away from my family for three of those weeks, and I have been 
on sixteen different flights (Sam, my youngest, was on two of those with me). We are now back 
in the south; we have been able to see our pastor and my parents a couple of times between 
meetings.   

Our town, Albany, GA, was hit hard by tornadoes over the last month or so. Several people in 
our church lost their homes. One elderly couple in our church was affected by both storms that 
came through and were without power several days. My boys and I were able to go over and help 
get their yard cleaned up some; I think it’s important to teach our kids to work hard and to help 
others. All four of us were also able to help serve in a distribution center that our church set up 
in the gym. Tornado victims came to get clothes, food, and anything they needed.  

As far as deputation is concerned, we are currently at 60% of our support level. This is behind 
where we need to be to leave in July; after much prayer and having talks to our pastor, we have 
decided that it is best to add three months and extend our deputation through September. We 
will mainly try to stay in the south through the remainder of our deputation (although we do 
have a couple weeks scheduled in Indiana and Michigan); we will need to be around Florida to 
get our visas. Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support!         
   
Thank you for your prayers and support,      
   
Markie Bullock 


